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Confused About “Group Practices” and Physician
Ancillary Services?

The October 2014 edition of Physician Magazine featured the

article Confused About “Group Practices” and Physician Ancillary Services? The article was written by attorneys
Harry Nelson and Laura Podolsky and addresses various new ancillary provider revenue sources for private
practice physicians while highlighting some key legal issues to be aware of.

“As private practice physicians have seen insurance reimbursement drop lower and lower, many have looked to
ancillary revenue sources — such as diagnostic imaging and laboratory services — to makeup the difference. But
while ancillary services can improve the bottom line, they also raise tricky legal issues.”

To view/download the full article: CLICK HERE

For more information/questions regarding any legal matters, please email info@nelsonhardiman.com or call
310.203.2800
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